
Our hearts are heavy and grieving with all those affected by the devastation of the

fires that yesterday swept through many Colorado communities in Boulder

County. The magnitude of this tragedy is both unprecedented and still unfolding.

For those Coloradans with the least resources who are unsure of what may be left

of their homes, businesses and other aspects of their livelihoods, we know

rebuilding will soon be, if it is not already, a much-needed focus. Since this

horrific event began, we have all seen the eagerness and hard work of fire fighters,

emergency workers, law enforcement, local leaders and community members

from all over the state to help one another and support the spaces and communities

that many call home.

The Foundation will share all critical resources we find, and will be standing by to

provide our support to those impacted. While there are many emergency and

rebuilding supports currently being established, we encourage you to visit the

following today:

Boulder County Wildfire Fund for donations

Boulder Office of Emergency Management for the latest info regarding

evacuation services and needs
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